
Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to navigate through these unprecedented 

times, your health and safety remain our top priority. In light of the recent guidelines regarding 

vaccination protocols, we want to update you on your fitness center membership. 

Membership Update 

To ensure a safe environment for everyone, we kindly ask all members to provide proof of 

vaccination to access our facilities. This policy will help us maintain a healthy and secure 

atmosphere for all our patrons. 

What You Need to Do: 

• Submit your vaccination proof to the front desk or via email. 

• Continue to wear masks in common areas until further notice. 

• Follow all posted guidelines within the facility. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we strive to keep our community safe. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our staff. 

Thank you for being a part of our fitness family! 

Sincerely, 

The Fitness Center Team 


